
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Letter Reference: 01-AP-004 
Date: 02rd March 2022 

 
Arklow Parade Ground Public Realm Project - Phase 1 

 

St. Mary’s Road Closure 
 
 
As part of the ongoing Public Realm works been carried out on behalf of Wicklow Coco in Arklow, 
the next stage of works will involve the installation of drainage, service ducting, utilities and finish 
footpath and paving on St. Mary’s Road.  
 
To facilitate these works a full road closure will be required between 7th March to the 29th April 
2022 inclusive. A 24-hour closure will be required during this period. 
 
Alternative Routes: 
Westbound traffic on the R722 (Main Street) will be diverted via R772 (Wexford Road), L6901 
(Liam Mellows Avenue), L-2901 (Abbey Street) and the L-6902 (St. Mary’s Road and Connolly 
Street) 
 
Eastbound traffic on the R722 (Main Street) will be diverted via the R722 (Main Street), the L-2901 
(Lower Main Street/Hudson Square/Back Street and Abbey Street) and the L-6902 (St. Mary’s 
Road and Connolly Street) 
 
When the project requires a change to the traffic management arrangement, further advance 
notification will be given. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience these necessary works cause. For further information, please 
contact Jamie on 083 8543156 or alternatively contact David Walsh Civil Engineering on 059 
9144448 during office hours (Weekdays 8am to 6pm) or email info@dwce.ie.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Jamie Cassells  
For and behalf of David Walsh Civil Engineering Ltd. 
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Figure – St. Mary’s Road Closure - Diversion Route 
 

 


